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Index News 

 

Deletion from Nikkei Consecutive Dividend Growth 
Stock Index 
 
April 25, 2025 - Nikkei Inc. will delete Aeon Delight Co., Ltd. (9787) from the constituents of the 

Nikkei Consecutive Dividend Growth Stock Index since Nikkei Inc. has decided that the 

probability of delisting of the stock becomes extremely high based on the results of the tender 

offer bid (TOB). Aeon Delight will be deleted from May 9. 

No stock will be added to the index and the number of the constituents will be back to 70 at the 

annual review in next June. 
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